
MERGER  ANNOUNCEMENT

We are excited to announce the merger of 
Pro-Line Fittings and PSI Pipeline Supply International Inc.

 The New company will now offer you experienced technical support on a very broad range of 
Technology for the Water and Wastewater Industry. 

The Pro-Line, PSI package offers the full Uni-Flange Restraint systems line, Ford Meter Box Pipe 
Products and Standon Pipe Supports to complement Pro-Line Fittings full line of PVC Pipe Fittings and 
Custom Fabrication. 

In addition, the complete product lines of Canada Pipeline Accessories Stainless Steel Saddles , and 
Repair Clamps , along with Crispin Air Valves, Rehau Pex Pipe , and Advance “APS” Casing Spacers 
and Isolations Kits are all part of the family .

Effective March 1st, 2016, PSI and Pro-Line will consolidate 
their businesses at the Pro-Line Fittings facility in Surrey, BC.

Murray McLeod, Peter Turgoose, and Kelly Watson will be leading the technical sales team for the merged 
companys. 

All contact information for Pro-Line and PSI will remain the same, and there will be no personnel 
changes. Please do not hesitate to contact any of us with your questions or concerns.

We look forward to continuing the relationships that we have built with you over the years, and will do 
everything possible to make the transition seamless.

	 Sincerely,					     Sincerely,
 			    

	 Ron Watts					     Murray McLeod
	 President					     General Manager
	 Pro-Line Fittings, Inc.				                                     PSI Pipeline Supply International, Inc.
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